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MISSOULA KIRSTEN PABST

COUNTY COUNTY ATTORNEY
I 200 W. BROADWAY
MISSOULA, MONTANA 59802-4292

(406) 258-4737
FAX # (406) 258-4915

Dear Mr. William Windsor,

The State is in receipt of your two letters dated April 22, 2015 and your two
letters dated April 23, 2015. Be advised discovery was sent to your standby
counsel Chris Daly. Please arrange printing through him. Jail policy, as you know,
does not allow for laptops.

This is a criminal proceeding you are not entitled nor will the State agree to
depositions. While you, with the authorization of the Court, have the right to
interview witnesses the State intends to call, you do not have the right to depose
them. Be reminded, the Judge Haynes instructed you that any requests for
interviews are to be arranged with his authorization.

Regarding your other requests, including having a production company film the
trial, cellphones, security, and potential filming at the prison, be advised of the
following: with the exception of one, your requests fall squarely within the
province of the Court. Courtroom recording, cell phones, and security
arrangement are at the discretion of the Court. The State will objectto a
production company filming the trial. Any requests for filming at the Montana
State Prison should appropriately be directed to the Montana Department of
Corrections.

A response to your motions was filed. The State does not believe a hearing is
necessary and will not request one. Although you indicated you filed a Motion to
Recuse, such a motion has not been received by the Clerk of Court. The State will
likely oppose any Motion to Recuse

Regarding your April 23rd letter, the State will not approach the Judge regarding
bond conditions. The State believes the conditions are appropriate and properly
related to the charged offenses.



Additionally, you asked about proper procedure for filing in light of the Omnibus
Form being filed. The State is not comfortable advising you on how to proceed
with your defense. All such questions should be addressed to Mr. Daly.

Dated 27th day of April, 2015.

All the Best

/

Tyler T. Dugger

Legal Intern — County Attorney



